
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Information sheet regarding the proposed withdrawal of 

all school crossing wardens in Argyll & Bute. 

 

 
Hermitage Primary Parent Council (HPPC) has collated this information to assist you, as a 
parent/carer of a child at the school, to express your concerns directly to those in Argyll & 
Bute Council who will be making the decision on 21 February 2019. 
 
HPPC have already expressed their concern about the proposed cuts in The Helensburgh 
Advertiser in December 2018.  However, all parents/carers are still able to ensure their 
views and opinions are put forward about these proposed cuts.  To request the Council 
reconsider, all parents/carers can express their concerns by writing, emailing or 
telephoning the contacts below:   
 
 
 
Below is a list of CONTACT DETAILS for Argyll & Bute Council [sourced from Argyll & Bute 

website] 
 
 
Switchboard/General Enquiries: 01546 605522 
Post: Argyll and Bute Council, Kilmory, Lochgilphead, Argyll, PA31 8RT   
Customer Service Point: The Helensburgh and Lomond Civic Centre, 38 East Clyde 
Street, Helensburgh, G84 7PG 
  

 
 
EMAIL ADDRESSES FOR ALL A&B COUNCILLORS [sourced from Argyll & Bute website] 

david.kinniburgh@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

ellen.morton@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

richard.trail@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

gary.mulvaney@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

Lorna.Douglas@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

aileen.morton@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

GrahamArchibald.Hardie@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

 

http://www.hermitageprimarypc.co.uk/
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mailto:aileen.morton@argyll-bute.gov.uk
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OTHER EMAIL ADDRESSES 
 

 Member of the Scottish Government [Sourced from Scottish Government website] 

Jackie Baillie MSP               Jackie.Baillie.msp@parliament.scot  
 
 

 Member of UK Parliament [Sourced from UK Parliament website] 

Brendan O’Hara MP                   brendan.ohara.mp@parliament.uk   
 
 

 Local Press 
Helensburgh Advertiser           Editorial: editorial@helensburghadvertiser.co.uk      

 
 

 Helensburgh Community Council 
Councillors:  www.helensburghcommunitycouncil.co.uk/members.asp   

 
Convenor  convener@helensburghcommunitycouncil.co.uk 

 

******************* 

 

Suggested Text of email to all the above addresses  

 

Dear Argyll & Bute Council and copy addressees 

I am a [parent / carer …] of a child who attends Hermitage Primary School and I am writing to you 
to express my shock at the proposed decision to withdraw the school crossing guards.   To 
withdraw this essential service will present a great risk to our children and we are asking that you 
do everything in your power to avoid this … etc etc  

Kind regards …  
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